
From: DC Consultation
To: Chris Stanworth; Margaret Telfer
Subject: FW: Planning Application Consultation 15NP0073 North of Cold Law to Broadstruther Coldlaw

Northumberland
Date: 16 September 2015 11:37:12

-----Original Message-----
From: Gill Thompson
Sent: 16 September 2015 11:08
To: DC Consultation
Subject: RE: Planning Application Consultation 15NP0073 North of Cold Law to Broadstruther
Coldlaw Northumberland

Dear Chris,
I have read the information provided to discharge these conditions and have no objections to the
approval.  I note the seed mix and think that the species suggested are appropriate for the
conditions and location. The timing of seeding and in the autumn and checking in the spring with
re-seeding as necessary is satisfactory.  I am also content that the maintenance strategy and design
of the track construction will ensure that excessive run-off and impact on the SAC is unlikely.  The
point describing that the maintenance will be on-going to maintain the vegetation cover and the
track form as shown is welcomed to ensure this in the future.

If you have any more queries please get in touch.

Yours sincerely,
Gill Thompson

-----Original Message-----
From: DC Consultation
Sent: 02 September 2015 09:32
To: Gill Thompson
Subject: Planning Application Consultation 15NP0073 North of Cold Law to Broadstruther Coldlaw
Northumberland

Please see the attached consultation regarding a planning application which has been received by
Northumberland National Park Authority. Full details can be viewed at http://nnpa.planning-
register.co.uk/plaPlanningAppDisplay.aspx?AppNo=15NP0073
DC Consultation, Development Control Consultation
Tel:  (x)

IMPORTANT NOTICE - Disclaimer - Officers are expressly required not to make defamatory
statements and not to infringe or authorize any infringement of copyright or any other legal right by
email communications. Any such communication is contrary to ICT policies and outside the scope of
the employment of the individual concerned. Northumberland National Park Authority will not accept
any liability in respect of such communication, and the employee responsible will be personally liable
for any damages or other liability arising.
Gill Thompson, Ecologist
Tel: 01434 611517 (x244)

IMPORTANT NOTICE - Disclaimer - Officers are expressly required not to make defamatory
statements and not to infringe or authorize any infringement of copyright or any other legal right by
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the employment of the individual concerned. Northumberland National Park Authority will not accept
any liability in respect of such communication, and the employee responsible will be personally liable
for any damages or other liability arising.
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statements and not to infringe or authorize any infringement of copyright or any other legal right by
email communications. Any such communication is contrary to ICT policies and outside the scope of
the employment of the individual concerned. Northumberland National Park Authority will not accept
any liability in respect of such communication, and the employee responsible will be personally liable
for any damages or other liability arising.


